
Dear Supervisors, 

     I urge all of you to vote for the passage of Resolution 21.  It is  

past time to protect our forested lands for the greater well being of  

all of us.  We no longer have to wait to take care of the resources that  

make the North Coast and, more importantly, the rest of the world a  

livable environment.  In the past civilizations have actually collapsed  

due to, in large part, environmental degradation.  Now this problem is  

world wide.  Thank you for your consideration. 

                           Howard Pollack 

                           Fort Bragg, CA 

 


